
 

 

BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING MAY 26, 2003 

ATKINSON GUIDERAILS 

Recommendation 

Councillor Kadis recommends that funding in the amount of $100,000 be approved for the 
installation of a steel beam guiderail on Atkinson Avenue in the vicinity of the curve extending 
from the south of Flamingo Road to the west of Flamingo Road.    

Report prepared by: 

Debi Traub, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Councillor Susan Kadis 
 


